
Dear Students and Parents/Guardians, 

Pearl River High School is now using an online tracking and reporting system for service hours called 
x2VOL.  We truly believe in the benefits of this system such as the elimination of paper forms and 
the centralization of students’ information but understand there are concerns about transitioning 
during the school year.  Rest assured, all the service hours students previously submitted have been 
imported into their x2Vol accounts and their paper files will be retained until graduation. 

X2VOL allows students to enter their service hours online at any time, check and register for 
volunteer opportunities, monitor progress towards awards and print a service hour log that can be 
used as a reference for National, subject Honor Societies and college applications.   

Please refer to the Frequently Asked Questions link on the Community Service page for detailed 
information which will hopefully dispel concerns with students using x2Vol to log their activities. 

As in the past, all community service activities need to be unpaid and participation on a PRHS team 
is excluded from these goals. 

The Guidance Department looks forward to working with the students with the implementation of 
x2Vol; please feel free to contact us with further questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Kimberly Ballard Evelyn Hornacek 
845-620-3809 845-620-3814

Randee Stark Richard Urvater 

https://resource.echalk.com/sr/e0Hnlig7



